Dear Hopewell Families, & AN

Happy Friday and happy December! | hope everyone had a great
Thanksgiving. It has been a wonderful week back at Hopewell. Our
3rd- grade Stuclents worked on holiday hope chests that will brmg

—extrasn ildren-this holiday season. Thankyouto Myr.-————
~Bonsall and the 3rd-grade team for organizing this. Thank you to
~our Hopewell families for your donations. December is filled with
opportunities for students to learn about different holiday
traditions and celebrations. Ask your kiddos about the wonderful
winter happenings in their classrooms.
"TiS the season to be chilly-Please be sure that your children come
to school dressed warmly for recess. Students will be goingd
" outside as often as possible.

—

Enjoy the weekend!
Lynn Chromiak, Principal

Breakiast Information
December Lunch Calendar
"Green Bus Sllps for childcare purposes -Click here to complete. Please
complete the slip and send it in with your child to give to the main office.
If you can not print, please email a copy to rothp@sisd.org AND
sheatsj@sisd.org. DO NOT change the plan in pick-up patrol. Our office
staff will do that, and you will receive a notification from PUP.

M chromiakl@slsd.org G 610-791-0200 [i Hopewell PTA  Hopewell Principal @HopewellElem


https://www.slsd.org/site/handlers/filedownload.ashx?moduleinstanceid=18770&dataid=38938&FileName=22-23+Elem+and+JPLIS+Breakfast+Menu+SLSD+11-11-22.pdf
https://www.slsd.org/site/handlers/filedownload.ashx?moduleinstanceid=18770&dataid=33008&FileName=Elem.+Menu+Dec.+2022.pdf
https://www.slsd.org/site/handlers/filedownload.ashx?moduleinstanceid=18770&dataid=33008&FileName=Elem.+Menu+Dec.+2022.pdf
https://www.slsd.org/site/handlers/filedownload.ashx?moduleinstanceid=18771&dataid=33014&FileName=Elem.+Menu+Nov.+2022.pdf
https://www.slsd.org/site/handlers/filedownload.ashx?moduleinstanceid=18922&dataid=39046&FileName=Bus+Permit+-Green+Slip.docx.pdf

Chests at Hopewell



12/7/22 PTA meeting 9:30 am
12/09/22 PTA - Holiday event (evening)
12/12-12/16-PTA Elf Shop

12/19/ 22-Wear Blue

12/20/22-Wear "Ugly Sweater"
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12/21/22 Wear red & green
PTA ROCK Assembly

12/22/29-Wear PJs

12/23-12/31-Winter Holiday break




The staff and students of Hopewell Elementary invite

you to support the Sassy Massey Toy Drive in
memory of Jillian Massey. Jillian wanted to spread
“miles of smiles” to kids who are spending their
holidays in the hospital.

Please help us in supporting her wish to brighten up
their holiday by bringing an UNWRAPPED toy into
school by DECEMBER 9th and place it under the tree
outside Room 26. You may also go to
www.sassymassey.org to donate online through
Amazon. The toys will be delivered to children at
local hospitals throughout the Philadelphia and
Lehigh Valley areas. No plush/stuffed animals or any

toys with cloth. Thank you!




SASSY MASSEY

Nider, 1

DECEMBER TITH AT DESA

Jillian Massey's wish was to spread cheer to ho
spirit of giving. Join her team of Smile Spreader
season for many tri-state fa

HOLIDAY - TOY DRIVE

Help Create a flurry of smiles by bringing a
new, unwrapped, non-plush toy to the even
To shop the toy wish list, visit:

WWWw.sassymassey.org
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food trucks
train rides
fun crafts

candy land
dj & music

hot cocoa bar
photos with santa

alpaca petting zoo
family activites




JPLIS Instrumental Music
Program Winter Fundraiser

The JPLIS Instrumental Music Department, led by Ms. Vera Marston, has
an exciting opportunity! With a generous discount offered by Nazareth
Music Center, the JPLIS has the opportunity to own a vibraphone. JPLIS
Band students have needed this instrument for years.

We need your support! Several fundraisers have been set up to help us reach
our goal of $4,000, including a Basket Raffle. Generous donations include
local businesses such as:

Crossfit Threefold | The Fresh Market | Giant
Heart & Hands Therapeutic Massage | In Motion Academy
The Inside Scoop | La Borgata Italian Pizzeria | Nails by Day
The Repair Room Massage Therapy | Urban Air
and more!

A live drawing will take place at our Winter Instrumental Concert on
December 8. You do not need to be present to win.

Tickets can be purchased through the following link:
https://forms.gle/LrvkqPAkns8jPvzaA

Tickets costs are as follows:
$3 = 1 ticket | $10 =5 tickets | $20 = 15 tickets

Payment can be made by cash or check (made out to JPLIS PTG with Music
Raffle noted in the memo). Ticket numbers will be sent by email once
payment is received.

Simply write “Music Raffle, % Melissa Vedder” on your envelope and send it
in to your child’s Liberty Bell or Hopewell HR teacher by Wednesday,
December 7. Please direct questions to Melissa at mkellya29@gmail.com.
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